State Route 163, between SR 269 and Hartshorn Rd., around the

Marblehead peninsula, will experience lane restrictions for resurfacing
through October.

o Onthe southern end of the SR 163 loop, SR 163 (also known as

Bayshore Road) will be open to westbound traffic only starting near
Bailiwick Dr. to Hartshorn Dr.
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